
🚒 Attention Local Business Owners 🚒
Annual Fire Department Building Pre-

Plans  
The Cuba Volunteer Fire

Department will soon begin our
annual building pre-plans for all
commercial properties in our

response area. This is a routine
process we conduct every year

to help us better prepare for
emergencies at your location.

Why is this important?
 Pre-plans allow our department to:
 ✅ Know the layout of your building
 ✅ Identify hazards or access points

 ✅ Plan the safest and fastest emergency response
 ✅ Help protect your property, staff, and customers

Please note:
 🔸 This is NOT an inspection.

 🔸 We are not issuing fines or shutting down businesses.
 🔸 Any concerns we mention are recommendations only to improve

safety and preparedness.
We truly appreciate your cooperation and support in keeping our

community safe. If you have any questions or want to schedule your
pre-plan walk-through, feel free to contact us at:

Ryan Carter: 505-907-0727
Ashley Morales: 505-934-3521

Walk throughs are being scheduled Wednesday, Thursday and Fridays
Thank you for being a valued part of our community!

– Cuba Volunteer Fire Department


